
Bible Readings.                                                          

1 Kings 19.9-18; Psalm 85.8-13;                           

Romans 10.5-15; Matthew 14.22-33  

11am Sunday Service                          

Revd. Johnny O’Hanlon                       

Followed by refreshments  

 

Next  Sunday  Worship                                                

Led by                                                            

Revd. Diane Barrow 

Elder: Linsey Greeter: Ruth 

Tea & Coffee– June & Chris 

Building Project Success 
We have received planning permis-
sion for the building changes, a major 
milestone in the project. We are now 
working on the business plan,                           
implementation plan and funding. 
Please pray for these stages, our 
successes is very much dependent 
on prayer and hard work by the team. 
Please note that we will be seeking 
Church Meeting approval to spend 
£3k to get help for the business plan. 
Please pray for that too. Chris 
(Building project Team)  

 

Thanks for donations for Simon  

Dear all 

 Thank you for your contributions to 

Simon’s leaving fund. Your generous 

donations meant we were able to 

present him with a cheque for £2,540 

on Saturday. 

He is very grateful and wishes to 

pass on his sincere thanks. 

With best wishes 

Megan Price 

Synod Clerk | Clerc y Synod                            
(Simon Walkling has stepped down 
from the role of Synod Moderator. We 
donated £100 to his leaving 
fund).  Please pray that the right                
person to succeed him may be found. 

Church Meeting                              
Our next Church Meeting will be 
next Sunday, 20th August, after 
worship, and you can see the  
agenda below. 
Please put this date in your diary 
and do attend if you possibly can. 
The church meeting is where all im-
portant decisions are made, and 
you will notice that our upcoming 
meet is no exception.  Please pray 
for the meeting and the decisions 
we have to make during the next 
week;  if you can't be there, please 
pray on the day as well, if you can. 
We apologise for the clash with the            
regional picnic, but will be as brief 
as we can. 
Blessings, Sheila K                                            
(see agenda on pg 2) 
 
 
 

 

 
Sunday 13th August 2023 



1. Minutes of previous Church Meeting (21/5/23) and Matters Arising 

2. Minister’s written update 

3. Secretary’s update 

4. Financial update 

5.   Building project update                                                                                                                                                    

-  approval sought for spend of £3k to get help for the business plan 

6.  Fellowship and community activities                                                                                                                             

- arrangements for Harvest Celebration                                                                                                                                     

- Christmas Fare 

7.  Endorsement of application to become Locally Recognised Worship                                                              

Leader (Sheila Kavanagh) 

8.   The Grace 

Church meeting agenda Sunday 20th August 2023 

Rivertown Website  
I have been tinkering away under the bonnet of the website and we are getting ever 

closer to turning the key and to  having it up and running. One idea that needs your 

input please is a page of suggested prayers. We're thinking of themed prayers  or 

prayers to pray at particular times or situations. If you have a favourite prayer that 

you'd like to include then please do email it to me at rivertownrev@gmail.com. We 

all know the difference prayer can make in our lives. I for one am a great believer in 

the PUSH principle - Pray Until Something Happens. I'm hoping to get the website 

up and running next week so please don't delay. I'm then going to be away from 

you for a few Sundays and you'll have the joy of other people leading the services. I 

hope it's not too much joy but just enough, as I will be back with you in September. 

As I am away I carry you with me in my prayers -your minister, Johnny  

mailto:rivertownrev@gmail.com



